Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY
Digos City R
Telefax No.: 082553896’ 0825538376 Sonper e
February 26, 2018
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 193 s. 2018
2" RESEARCH CONGRESS
To: BEVERLY S. DAUGDAUG, EdD

Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division

Attention: TITO M. ENDRINA, PhD
Education Program Supervisor

1. Attached is the invitation letter of Theresa T. Plaza, Senior High School Coordinator of
Hagonoy National High School, Hagonoy, Davao del Sur requesting Mr. Tito M. Endrina to
judge the 2" Research Congress on February 27, 2018 at Hagonoy National High School
gymnasium.

2. Details of the invitation is attached in this Memorandum.

3. His attendance to the said activity shall be on Official Time only and that NO DepED funds
be utilized.

4. For immediate dissemination and compliance

FRANCIS JUDE D. ALCOMENDRAS
Officer-in-Charge

Administrative Officer V
Encls: As stated PBRET SChooss
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
CURRICULUM
CONFERENCE

tme: 2nd RESEARCH CONGRESS
26 February 2018
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February 13, 2018

WINNIE E. BATOON, Ed. D
Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Digos City

Thru:

TITO M. ENDRINA, PhD
EPS-Secondary
Digos City

Sir,

Greetings in the name of public service!

The Senior High School Department of Hagonoy National High School will be conducting its 2ND
RESEARCH CONGRESS this coming February 27, 2018 in the Cagas-Manapol Gymnasium. This will
be a whole-day event which starts at exactly 8:00 am.

The said activity aims to display the products and skills of our SHS students and that this will also serve
as their final output/culminating activity for the school year 2017-2018.

In this connection, we would like to invite Mr. TITO M. ENDRINA, PhD to be one of the
judges/evaluators of the said event.

We are looking forward to your positive response on this matter and that your support will be of great
help towards the success of this yearly initiative.

Thank you and God Bless.

Sincerely,

THE T.PLAZA
MT-II/SHS Coordinator




